


It has been a year of changes for IDHA. Trying new
continuing education opportunities, absorbing the
duties of the executive secretary, and last but not
least, the debut of our new and improved website.
The Fall Event was a wonderful success! Both the
vendors and attendees enjoyed the change to get
together and have time to really discuss the products
offered. The educational presentations were excellent
so ... we're doing it again next year! I want to thank
the members of the Board of Trustees for taking over
the numerous clerical duties necessary to keep our
organization running smoothly. We are truly blessed
with great and resourceful members!

Our new website has been in the planning stages for a
year now. With coopcration from our webmaster,
Lavender Band editor, and the Augustana Web Guild,
we are very proud to be able to offer a new and
improved website for members and others who are
interested in our organization. We hope you enjoy the
new look. Feel free to offer suggestions to help make
this THE lowa resource for all things dental hygiene.

[ have been visiting with the senior hygiene students
promoting membership in IDHA. What a wonderful
group of well educated and enthusiastic people. |
encourage each of you to continue mentoring these
new hygienists as they go out into the workforce.
Being there for each other is one of the great benefits
of membership. Invite them to your component
meetings and share your experiences. We are our best
support system.
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Working Together, Our Key to Success is not only my theme
this year, but the theme for our Annual Session, being held
April 3oth and May ist. I am always excited at the prospect
of great hygiene related education, wonderful fellowship
and the business of our Association. Look elsewhere in the
Lavender Band for more information.

Congratulations to Kimberly Spillers from Atlantic. She has
been appointed as the new public member of the lowa
Dental Board. Her appointment now brings the Dental
Board membership back to its full complement of members.

This is my last Lavender Band message to you as IDHA
President. | am honored to have been elected President and
want to thank everyone who has contributed to our
Association. Success is attainable only if we each strive to
do our appointed duties to the best of our abilities. I am so
grateful for all the expertise represented on our Board of
Trustees. Newly elected and appointed members are doing
a wonderful job of bringing new ideas forward that help
make our Association one of the best in the ADHA (in my
humble opinion!). Seasoned Board members bring a wealth
of knowledge and experience that is irreplaceable.

Please think about what ADHA membership has done for
you and consider giving your time and talents. You do not
have to be a long time member to have something to
contribute. New blood keeps an organization fresh and
exciting. Encourage your fellow hygienists to be members.
Attend your component and state meetings. ADHA is the
professional organization that has your best interests as a
hygienist as its focus.

Thank you again for the honor of serving as your President
this year.
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